
Appointment of Auxiliary Visitor
Brother Superior General recently appointed Brother Christopher Brady as the
new Auxiliary Visitor of the SFNO District (San Francisco-New Orleans) for a
period of four years, from July 1, 2022 to June 30, 2026.

Brother Christopher, who made his perpetual vows in 1979, succeeds Brother
James Joost, who has served this position since July 2014.

Brother Christopher is currently serving at Saint Mary’s College in California. 
His previous assignments have been at several schools in the District, including
the administration of Sacred Heart Cathedral Preparatory, San Francisco; De La
Salle  High  School,  Concord;  La  Salle  High  School  (now  La  Salle  College
Preparatory), Pasadena; and Justin-Siena High School, Napa.
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